
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that The City of Jamestown is seeking proposals from qualified consultant firms 
experienced in planning, engineering, and transportation to complete a SS4A Action Plan. The SS4A 
Action Plan will provide strategies “to eliminate all traffic fatalities and severe injuries, while increasing 
safe, healthy, equitable mobility for all”, a.k.a. Vision Zero, as defined by the Vision Zero Network. As a 
recipient of a Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Action Plan Grant, this plan will be funded in by part 
by the Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) discretionary grant program through Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA).  
 
The selected firm will develop a SS4A Action Plan that identifies the community's most significant 
roadway safety concerns, diagnoses and prioritizes implementation projects and strategies to address 
these roadway safety issues, executable plans, realistic timetables and budgets, in cooperation with the 
City Departments of Development and Public Works, and any other relevant agencies or organizations as 
necessary. The SS4A Action Plan must be developed in conformance with the U.S. Department of 
Transportation’s Safe Streets and Roads for All Self-Certification Eligibility Worksheet. The 
Comprehensive Safety Action Plan will incorporate the US Department of Transportation’s Safe System 
Approach and other recommended strategies included in the Safe Streets and Roads for All program. 
 
Proposals are due on or before March 3, 2025, no later than 4:00 P.M. (Eastern Standard Time). 
Proposals received after the deadline will not be accepted.  
 
RFP Documents can be viewed, downloaded and printed for submittal from the City of Jamestown 
website at: https://www.bidnetdirect.com/new-york/jamestownny or at the NYS Contract Reporter 
System at https://www.nyscr.ny.gov.  
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